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4.1. System Disassembly Procedures 
 

 

 
Please refer to the 
disassembly procedures of 
the GM7BG0M 
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1. Unfasten twelve screws 

and take out the bottom 
cabinet. 
 
 
electric screw driver torq 
values: 
2.0±0.2 kgf.cm 
1# screwdriver bit 
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2. Unfasten Battery cable and 
Unfasten four battery screws 
then pull out the battery. 
 

electric screw driver torq 
values: 
2.0±0.2 kgf.cm 
1# screwdriver bit 

 

 

 
 

 
 
3. Unfasten three screws 
disconnect the wlan antenna. 
take out the SSD,WLAN  
 

electric screw driver torq 
values: 
1.6±0.2 kgf.cm 
1# screwdriver bit 
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4.Unlock the RAM and take 
out the RAM. Unfasten 
fourteen screws of the FAN 
and the thermal module. 
Disconnect the cable of the 
Fan then remove them 
 

electric screw driver torq 
values: 
2.0±0.2 kgf.cm 
1# screwdriver bit 

 

 

 
 

 
5. Unfasten six screws & 

cable，take out the M/B 

 
electric screw driver torq 
values: 
1.6±0.2 kgf.cm 
1# screwdriver bit 
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6. Unfasten four screws 
&cable. Then take out the 
USB board & audio board  
 

electric screw driver torq 
values: 
1.6±0.2 kgf.cm 
1# screwdriver bit 

 

 

 

 
7. Unfasten four screws 
&cable. Then take out the 
Power board  
 

electric screw driver torq 
values: 
2.0±0.2 kgf.cm 
1# screwdriver bit 

 




